Planning 9/30/20 (October meeting)
7:00pm - 7:50pm
OIC - Mike Ilardi 
Co-Chairs, Stu Kipilman and Mike Stocknoff 

Roger Crook, Steve Koenigsberg, Lil Sweet, Barry Mendelsohn, Charlie Bogusat, Mike Freedman 

1. Discussed reserve study’s needs, can we do it ourselves or outsource it to a professional firm for approximately $7K. Charlie Bogusat and Stu Joseph performed the previous detailed study. 
2. Continued updates on A - Field bridge project.
3. Charlie and Stu met with Tim Sullivan of Becht Engineering to provide a quote for services for the exterior of the Clubhouse. 
4. Charlie will continue to request bids for paving outside the rear doors, dumpster area and parking spaces. 
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